May 21,2012

Pat Suyleart, President
Neuver Forgotten FHanon Flight
3.0. Bex 5056

Wawsaw, WI. 54402-5056

Dear Puesident Puyleant,

My spouse Marguerite, son William (Guardian ) his wife
Vetnette and J wish to express cur mast sincere appreciation for the
eppedtunity to participate in the May 7% “Never Fongotten Honon
Flight.” We marveled at the attention given to the smallest detail to
matfee this “ence in a life time” experience, a most memorabile event.

The banquet; the genevasity of the Foward Johnsen
onganization; and the music of the 4(’s tuly created a delightful
atmaosphere where camaraderie prevailed. Our spouses were especially
pleased with the program provided them while we were on tour of cur
Nation’s Capital.

In Washington D. C., the tour buses and touns were first class
and your staff and “Guardians” wexe an the spot when needed and
added immeasurabily to the comfart of many of us Veterans. The
photographer was veny professional and well exganized in capturing

J cauld write valumes describing the unexpected and exhilavant
Enclased is a capy of the May 17 issue of the Phillips newspaper that
sums up cur experiences in a vewy positive way.

Please convey our thanks and appreciation to the sponsons, staff
and valunteens for a “Job Well Dane.”

God Bless Umerica,

lad 5. A. Maravek, Lt.Cal. US
NE691 Stevms Rd., Phillips, WJ. 54555



